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Thursday, 14 November 2019
Dear parents/caregivers,

The Great Book Swap planned for tomorrow will now be held next Wednesday, 20
November. All other details remain the same as were on yesterday’s purple note. I
apologise for the late notice and hope to see lots of eager fundraising for the ILF next
week!

Kind regards,
Cathy Lamond
Teacher-librarian




